
 

 

TO:  Faculty Senate Report 

 

FROM: Patricia Harrington, R.N., Ed.D. 

  Interim Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

DATE: March 13, 2014 

 

RE:  Provost’s Report for March 14, 2014 
________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I. ADMISSIONS AND ENROLLMENT: 

Applications are up from last year, fall open house events were well attended, and 

the Royal Nights program for accepted students added a third session. 
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